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Dear parents/carers, 
 
Harvest is nearly upon us and, as many of you are aware, we often make a 
contribution or donation to a charity around this time of year. This year 
we would like to donate to a local charity - One Can Trust 
(www.onecantrust.org.uk). This is a local food bank that provides food 
when families need it most in and around High Wycombe.  
 
I think our harvest donations could make a real difference to local 
families. Attached is the list of food that One Can Trust is most in need of. 
This year, can I please ask you to donate as many items from the list as 
you feel able and bring it to school on Friday 6th October.  
 
Harvest Festival will be taking place on Friday 6th October at 9:30am. This 
will be delivered to the whole school by Year 3 and 4 who will be 
performing a short play entitled Stone Soup amongst other things. If you 
are a parent of a child in Year 3 or 4 and would like to attend, please fill in 
the slip below.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

 
 
Alastair Haywood 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 2017 
 
Please can I request _________ seats at the Harvest Festival on Friday 6th October at 9:30am.  
 
Child’s name: ________________________  Signed: _______________ 
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